
From: Mccottry, Trezure <mccottryt@sctechsystem.edu> 
To:

Date: 11/17/2014 4:09:38 PM 
Subject: SC IPMA-HR Membership Drive

Attachments: IPMA Registration From 2015.pdf 
Registration Information 2015.pdf

Good Afternoon,

The last day to join SC IPMA-HR for the upcoming year will be Friday, December 5, 2014. Please see the 
attached documents for more information on what the organization can offer, and also how to join. We are
expanding this invitation to all HR personnel throughout the State of SC, so please feel free to pass this
information along to your employees, colleagues, family, friends, etc...

Also visit our website http://ipma-hr.org/chapter-roster/south-carolina

Marietta Boykin, President 
SC IPMA
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